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P.O. BOX 67981, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA, U.S.A. 90067
Telephone (213) 274-3169

June, 1985

Dear Friends,

Now that Phase I of the WILLIAM HOLDEN WILDLIFE
FOUNDATION has been open and operating for over a
year, we are pleased to bring you these photographs
so that you can see for yourself our progress.

We hope that this will inspire your continued support
in the months to come.

In addition to updating our news, we will feature one
animal in every one of our newsletters, its history,
present circumstances and future possibilities. We
also hope that you will write to us with any specific
features you would like to see, in this, your newsletter. .

This is only the beginning and it is our intention to
change and grow with the demands of RAfrican wildlife
and to bring to you the reports on our progress in that
vain.

Most sincerely,

Stefanie Powers
Presiden



Through the generosity of a local
Kenyan businessman we were able

to acquire a 6 wheel drive Pinzgauer
Transporter for field trips accomodating
up to 18 students.

John Travolta, a special friend of the
Foundation, paid a visit with some of
his friends.

In October we began our seminar
programs on weekends—of university
and professional level guests—each
seminar had as many as 80 in
attendance.




Once again Bill Devane, Stacy Keach, Pamela Sue

Martin, Stephanie Powers, Alex Cord, and Bob Logan
(not pictured) formed the celebrity polo team for our
event in Los Angeles from which we raised $130,000.

Helen Boehm continued her support of our event by
awarding her famous Nyali sculpture to the winning
pro team.

Piaget joined for the first time as sponsors, awarding
their cup to the winning celebrity team. ;

October 5-7 the beautiful people of Houston attended
a fabuious weekend of parties and polo in support of
““childlife and wildlife’’ (the David Center and the
William Holden Wildlife Foundation), hosted and
sponsored by Mr. and Mrs. John Mecom, Jr., raising
$125,000 for the WHWF. Additional polo playing
celebrities joined us increasing our roster of players by
Geoffrey Lewis and James Drury.

Martina Navratilova and Vuarnet-France did a campaigr
together and donated a percentage of sales of Vuarnet-
France to the WHWF.




